On Tuesday 17th September 2024 it was our Stone Age Day.  I was looking forward to the day because I was excited about all the costumes that people would be wearing.  My costume was animal print dress but it was very itchy.

In the morning, when I got into school, we were doing sketching n our sketchbooks.  We used chalk and pastels.

After a while, we made a biscuit Stonehenge with Mrs Mercer in Gromit class.  It was very tricky.  We stuck biscuits together with icing.

My final event was outside.  We did an archaeological dig on the top field in the sandpit.  I felt excited but got bored towards the end.

Once we had finished all the activities it was time to go home.  I felt very disappointed that it was all over.

By Beatrice
